
	

Did you know that our school 
has a social justice club for 
junior-senior high students?  
 Are you a junior or senior 

high student who aspires to 
make a difference in our 
school, in your community 

and in our world?   
Are you looking for a way to 

develop your leadership 
skills?   

Are you interested in 
planning and leading social 
justice projects, or helping 

out with projects?  
Are you interested in 

ministering to your school 
community by participating 

in school liturgies?   
 

If so, please join us online 
for our next club meeting! 

Please	keep	an	eye	on	the	
Hands	of	Hope	Conference	in	
First	Class,	and	consider	joining	

our	next	meeting!	

A	massive	thanks	to	everyone	
for	their	support	in	the	2015/16	
school	year!	Also	thank	you	to	
all	club	members	for	all	their	
work	and	time	for	the	club!	

Please	contact	Mrs.	Denise	
Kissel	for	any	more	info	about	

the	club.	

We	hope	to	see	you	in	the	
2016/17	year!		

Take	Care	and	God	Bless!	

Designed	by	Meghan	Hassan,	Hands	of	Hope	Club	President.	



	
	 Who are we helping? 

We sponsor a young girl from Nicaragua. Her name is Marcela and she is 7.5 years 
old. Marcela lives with her mother, father and siblings and she hopes to become a 

teacher when she grows up. Her sponsorship is $41 a month. 

Tears	Of	Joy	Ministry	

Tears	of	Joy	provides	aid,	
resources,	and	training	to	people	
and	leaders	in	local	communities	
in	the	poorest	nations.	Through	
this	help,	people	can	experience	

some	relief	from	their	
circumstances.	Tears	Of	Joy	also	
empowers	people	who	then	help	
others	in	their	communities…	

Thanks	to	everyone’s	support	
HOH	has	been	able	donate	many	
times	to	Tears	of	Joy	for	their	

Dominican	Republic	trips	to	help	
them	purchase	whatever	was	

most	needed.	
“The	greatness	of	a	nation	can	be	judged	by	the	way	its	animals	are	treated.”	

~	Mahatma	Gandhi	

Our	other	2	projects	
Bear	Valley	Rescue	(BVR)	

BVR	rescues	horses	that	would	otherwise	go	to	
slaughter.	People	think	that	slaughtered	horses	
are	old	and	sick;	some	are.	But	the	majority	are	
young	horses	that	never	had	a	chance	at	life,	or	
beloved	pets,	or	winners	in	their	day	that	got	

dumped	when	they	could	no	longer	perform.	BVR	
also	takes	care	of	horses	from	SPCA	seizures,	

owner	surrenders,	abuse	and	starvation	
situations,	etc.	BVR	tries	to	find	them	lifelong,	
loving	homes.	Any	horses	that	can’t	or	aren’t	

adopted	are	cared	for	at	BVR	till	the	end.	BVR	also	
rescues	other	animals	(cows,	goats…)	in	trouble.	

Thanks	to	everyone’s	generous	support	we	have	
been	able	to	make	many	donations	to	BVR!	


